Rodriguez, Rachel

From: GISELA F WILSON <gfwilson@wisc.edu>

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2019 4:07 PM

To: Rodriguez, Rachel; Keith Findley; Gregory Gelembiuk
Subject: Comments Regarding tonight's Ad Hoc Meeting

Hi All,

I will not be able to attend tonight’s meeting, but would like to comment on tonight’s agenda items:

1) In regard to Carrie Rothbud’s report writing efforts, I highly recommend that Carrie stick to the original
wording of each recommendation as decided on by the Ad Hoc Committee. Each phrase and word represents, in
several cases, careful deliberation and consideration of the aim and implementation of the recommendation that
Carrie has not been present for. It would be a shame for all that effort to go to waste. The rationale for the
recommendations being as they are should follow.

2 & 3) | support OIR Recommendation #143. Every mechanism through which MPD is given an opportunity to
learn from past mistakes and minimize the potential for their reoccurrence need to be taken advantage of. Both
#2 (via the independent auditor) and the second half of Agenda Item #3, root cause analysis work, are such
mechanisms, and the latter (root cause analysis by a separate entity) has the added advantage of a lens unbiased
by local sentiments.

Best of luck preparing the early submission to Council for the the Independent Monitor and Civilian Oversight
Board. Their existence will be essential to MPD regaining the trust of the community.

Gisela
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Gisela F Wilson



